
 
 
 
 
 

 
June 6th, 2023 
 

 
 
 

 
Dear Neighbor: 
 

South Side Public Improvement District (SSPID) will be hosting a meeting on Wednesday June, 
28th f rom 5:00-6:00pm @ 1401 Botham Jean Blvd to discuss upcoming plans and to get feed back 
as to what you would like to see done and get your ideas and thoughts on how to  improve this 

neighborhood.  We will also be happy to answer any questions you may have. 
 
A Microsof t Teams link will be made available for those who can not make the in-person meeting. 

 
Please send an email to SSPID.dallas@gmail.com in order to receive the meeting room link.   
 

 
We would love to see you there. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 

 
 
Shannon Brown-Key 

Director 
 

 


